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January 8, 2007 

Ray Westall Operating, Inc. 
P.O. Box 4 
Loco Hills, New Mexico 88255 

Attention: Mr. Randall L. Harris 

Re: Extension of Administrative 
Order No. WFX-817 
Culwin Queen Unit Well No. 19 
API No. 30-015-26963 
Unit O, Section 36, T-18 South, R-30 East, NMPM, 
Eddy County, New Mexico 

Dear Mr. Harris: 

As per your E-mail request dated December 19, 2006, and your letter request dated December 27, 2006, 
a 90-day extension in which to convert to injection the Culwin Queen Unit Well No. 19, approved by 
Division Order No. WFX-817, is hereby granted. 

The injection authority for this well shall expire on April 4, 2007 if the operator has not commenced 
injection operations. 

Sincerely, 

Mark E. Fesmire, P.E. 
Director 

Xc: OCD-Artesia 
File-WFX-817 
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ffiyM/^t^ Operating, Inc. 
Independent Oil Producer 
Post Office Box 4 
Loco Hills, New Mexico 88255 
PH. 505-677-2370 • FAX 505-677-2361 

December 27,2006 

Oil Conservation Division 
1220 S. St Francis Dr. 
Santa Fe, NM 87505 

Attn: David Catnach 

RE: WFX-817 

Ray Westall Culwin Queen #19, 30-015-26963, was issued an administrative order # 
WFX-817 on January 4, 2006. We rigged up on the well 12-27-06 to convert to injection. It 
is possible we will not have injection prior to January 4, 2007 and we request an extension 
for 10 days to put this well on injection. 

Ray Westall Operating 

rharrisnm@netscape.net 
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Catanach, David, EMNRD 

To: 

Sent: 

Cc: 

From: Jones, William V., EMNRD 

Tuesday, December 19, 2006 10:29 AM 

Catanach, David, EMNRD 

rharrisnm@aim.com 

Subject: FW: WFX-817 

From: rharrisnm@aim.com [mailto:rharrisnm@aim.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, December 19, 2006 9:15 AM 
To: Jones, William V., EMNRD 
Subject: WFX-817 

William Jones 

Ray Westall Culwin Queen #19, 30-015-26963, was issued an administrative order # WFX-817 on January 4, 2006. We 
request an extension for 90 days to put this well on injection. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Randall L. Harris 
Geologist 

Ray Westall Operating 

rharrisnm@netscape.net 
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